
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

           
          
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Mrs. Heiting’s Classroom Newsletter  

Another week is upon us and we are off 
to a busy start as always!   
This week we are exploring the alphabet 
further as we move on to the letter “D.”  
In addition to identifying the letters we 
are also working on the sounds each 
letter makes.   
 
COLD WEATHER: As the weather 
becomes increasingly colder, please send 
your child dressed appropriately for cold 
weather.  We do go to recess at 10:45 in 
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Our theme this week is: D is for Dolls, 
Ducks, and Dinosaurs! Please brings 
something relevant to the letter D for 

show-and-tell this week.   

the morning and it has been quite chilly.  
Many of the students were NOT warm 
enough with just a sweatshirt at recess.    
If it is easier for you, gloves/hats can be 
sent to school and kept in your child’s 
cubby as well.  It’s hard watching them 
shiver outside and it’s not even that cold 
yet!  Thanks in advance for your 
cooperation!  
 
 
Please let me know if you have any 
questions or concerns!  
Mrs. Heiting 

Kyli.heiting@panesu.org 

Meal Time Skills 

Website Info 

 

As you know, we eat breakfast and lunch 

“family style” in the classroom.  This means 

the children are passing food and portioning 

their selections themselves.  Some things 

we’re working on: 

- Sneezing and coughing away from the 

table 

- Not leaving the table until excused 
- Sitting, not standing at the table 

 

PP RR EESS CCHHOOOOLL   

NN EEWWSS   

Please check the website (hshawks.com) for 

updated preschool information!  My weekly 

newsletter is uploaded each week.  We also 

try to submit photos of some activities we 

are doing in the classroom!  We get to 

spend every day with your child; it’s only 

fair we share with you what we’ve been up 
to in the classroom! ☺  

Home Visits/Parent-

Teacher Conferences 
 Each early childhood program is required to 
conduct two Home Visits each school year.  
The Home Visit can either be conducted in the 
family’s home OR you may visit with me during 
parent-teacher conferences.  Please keep in 
mind that parent-teacher conferences are next 
Thursday, October 25th in the evening.  I will 
send out more information at the end of the 
week.  I am available for either an in home 
visit or for parent-teacher conferences and 
want to do what is more convenient for you 
and your family.  If next Thursday does not 
work for you to come to school, I can also 
schedule another time to meet. Please 
consider which you would prefer.  THANK YOU! 
☺ 


